

Secretary-General

	BORGMESTEREN I KOLDING INDGÅET
STATE OF STREET, STREE	2 1 JULI 2004
Martin Land	Til:
The state of	☐ Orientering ☐ Foranstaltning

Brussels, 7 July 2004 GS/TA/maka D 1006/04

Dear Mr Bødker Andersen

First I would like to express my apologies for the fact that you did not receive an answer to your letter dated the 30 January 2003 to Albert Bore.

Regarding the issues in your letter of the 2 June, I have the pleasure in informing you that you and your Secretary General, Mr Pawel Zaboklicki, will be accredited as observers to the CoR Plenary Sessions which means that normally you will have access to the Plenary Hall.

I hope that UBC observer status will be the start of an even more fruitful cooperation.

Looking forward to receiving you in November, I remain,

Yours Sincerely with Best Wishes

Spoland Mall

Gerhard Stahl

Mr Bødker Andersen President UBC Raadhuset, Akseltorv 6000 Kolding Denmark